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The Tuskegee University Board of Trustees όά.ƻŀǊŘέύ held its summer retreat, June 17 ς 18, 2022, 

in Tuskegee, Alabama. ¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ǊŜǘǊŜŀǘ Ƴŀrked the first time the Board had convened on 

campus since the onset of the COVID-19 global pandemic.  

During the retreat, President Morris and her leadership team offered updates on the state of the 

university, construction projects, fall enrollment projections, and other student related 

initiatives. Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs, Dr. S. Keith Hargrove, offered 

ŀ ǎǘŀǘǳǎ ǳǇŘŀǘŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƛƳǇƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǳƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅΩǎ CƛǾŜ-Year Strategic Plan.   

Chair Clayton kicked off the two-day retreat with greetings and special recognitions. The Board 

officially welcome Natalie Knight to its ranks as the newly elected alumni trustee. Former trustee, 

C. Timothy Branner, who recently concluded his service as the alumni trustee, was recognized for 

his service. The Board also recognized the outgoing faculty trustee, Dr. John Tilghman, associate 

professor of history, who concluded his service as the faculty trustee at the end of the meeting.  

The fall meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held October 28-29.  


